
 
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
Monday 10th February, 2020 

OUR FAMILIES 

As part of the Kindergarten Integrated 

Learning Unit, students will be discussing 

families and how they are similar and different. 

To support students to share their personal 

experiences and to help create a classroom 

display, please provide images/photos of your 

family. This may be one or a few photos that your child can share with their 

peers. Please ensure that they are labelled with your child’s name and class, 

as well as the people in the photo, to help teachers to lead discussions with 

students. For safety reasons, we also request that you send photos 

without frames. These items need to be sent to school by Monday 24th 

February. 

Photos will be returned to students at the end of the semester. Thank you for 

your ongoing support in connecting your child’s home and school learning. 
Jo-Ann Campion Kindergarten teachers 
Principal        
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